
SOM Graduate Programs Committee 
 
The SOM Graduate Programs Committee (GPC) serves as the deliberative body for all major changes to 
policies for graduate students and graduate faculty members, guidelines for graduate education, and 
graduate courses and curricula. More specifically, the GPC is responsible for providing feedback and 
advice to the Associate Dean for Graduate Education (ADGE) on: 
 

● Proposed alterations to existing and new processes in the office for Graduate Education 
● Proposed alterations to existing and new policies for graduate students and graduate faculty 

members 
● Proposed alterations to existing and new graduate courses 
● Proposed alterations to existing and new curricula 
● Content and organization of graduate education websites 
● Graduate education communication, advertising and promotion 
● Graduate education priorities 
● Major graduate student issues including dismissals, reassignments and requests for students to 

retake comprehensive exams and final defenses 
 
Through the action of ad hoc sub-committees organized by the ADGE, individual members might be 
called upon to take on more focused, short-term responsibilities related to the above or other topics 
that pertain to graduate education. 
 
Composition: All graduate program and admissions directors and the Assistant Dean for Graduate 
Recruitment and Admissions are members of the committee.  
 
Operations: The committee meets monthly with the ADGE. In all cases possible, the ADGE and the 
committee approve requests or otherwise proceed by consensus. When a consensus cannot be reached, 
the ADGE can call a formal advisory vote. 
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